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Welcome Back
We couldn’t be happier to have the opportunity to 
serve breakfast and lunch to students every day for 
the upcoming school year. Over the course of the 
year, we will be introducing new menu options, 
gathering feedback, and making other changes to 
enhance the mealtime experience. We wanted to 
share a few things you and your child can look 
forward to when it comes to mealtime and get an 
inside look at the new recipes, concepts, and 
programs we’ll be introducing this fall.

Dawn Smith
Director of Dining Services
Dawn.smith@ship.k12.pa.us

Menus and Lunch Money at Your Fingertips 
Nutrislice gives you access to school menus, 
including nutrition information, and allergens. 
Download at the App store (iOS) or Google 
Play (Android).Go to 
https://shipk12.nutrislice.com/

Here’s the link to add lunch  money to your 
student’s ID card: 
https://shipk12.revtrak.net/

Culinary and Marketing Enhancements
Our focus will continue to provide age specific, 
customized school dining programs that 
resonates with students, administrators and 
parents alike. Our signature award-winning 
engagement programs will continue to driving 
satisfaction with students in your cafeterias. 
Look for these special events for your student!

Food Allergies and Special Dietary Needs
We recognize the critical importance of our 
approach to supporting students and families who 
manage food allergy issues every day and work 
closely with the families of students who have food 
allergies and medical conditions that require a 
modification to their menu. If your child requires a 
meal accommodation, please reach out to your 
school nurse and a modification plan can be put in 
place. 
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